
A Letter from the Mayor 
Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

Congratulations to all the spring 

graduates and best of luck in your 

next chapter. Congratulations to 

Officer McGee in his next chapter 

as well as he retired from the City 

last week. I want to send a huge THANK YOU to 

everyone who stopped by Mayors for Meals on 

May 8. Your donations will provide 690 meals to St. 

Louis area residents. I also want to thank you for 

your patience with the area roadwork. North Rock 

Hill Road is coming along and while Kortwright has 

been put on hold as they deal with some utility is-

sues, they hope to be back working on it soon. As 

always, please reach out if you have any questions/

concerns. 

Edward Mahan, Mayor    emahan@rockhillmo.net 

  A View from the Hill 
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Happy Retirement Lieutenant McGee 

Lt. McGee worked for the Rock Hill Police De-

partment for over 23 years. The Board of Alder-

man held a ceremony to thank him for his com-

mitment to the City. We will miss you Lieutenant 

McGee! 
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MARK YOUR  
CALENDAR 
Virtual Coffee 

with the Mayor: 
June 16, 9 am 

 
Rock Hill Day 

Camp  
June 7-July 16 

 
Senior Bingo 

June 3 
 

Turner Park  
Design Meeting 
June 16: 6:30pm 

June 16: 6:30 p.m. 

Turner Park: Located off 

Rock Hill Road between  

Lithia and Eldridge 

 Free Snow Cones! 

mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net


It’s the moment we’ve all been waiting for—the 

library is open again! Make an appointment for 

browsing or computer use Monday-Friday 2-4 PM and Saturdays 11 AM-1 

PM. Call 314-962-4723 or email patron@rhplmo.org to schedule your next 

visit.   

Don’t want to come into the library just yet? No problem! Curbside ser-

vice is still available Monday-Friday 12-6 PM and Saturdays 10 AM-2 PM. 

Drive, bike, or walk to the library to pick up holds, free disposable masks, 

and more.   

May is Asian Pacific American Heritage Month, and we have a brand new 

blog post celebrating books by and about people of Asian and Pacific Is-

lander descent. Check it out here https://

rockhillpubliclibrary.blogspot.com/2021/05/celebrate-asian-pacific-

american.html  

For adults, we continue to offer free, gentle yoga on Zoom on the last 

Wednesday of every month. Our yoga teacher Alicia focuses on breath-

work and simple yoga poses to help you wind down at the end of a long 

day and get you ready for bed! Register for our session on May 26 at 8 

PM here https://forms.gle/q6Yim2pWQDkH96rn6  

For our younger patrons, we offer a free Take and Make Craft kit every 

month. Drop by during curbside hours to pick up a fun screen-free activi-

ty!   

Stay tuned for more information on upcoming programs, including our 

Summer Reading Program starting June 1. As always, visit rockhillpublicli-

brary.org or our Facebook and Instagram pages for the latest library news. 

We can’t wait to see our patrons again!  

Rock Hill Public Library 

The Shepherd’s Center of Webster-Kirkwood is part of a national network 

of 55 centers.  Since 1998, we have helped older adults to find enrichment, 

maintain independence and stay socially active. Over 300 volunteers help us 

fulfill our mission. We need you!  

 HOW WE SERVE OUR CLIENTS:  

· Free rides to medical appointments  

· Ambulatory (no wheelchairs) older adults aged 55+  

· Tuesdays, Wednesday, Thursdays: 9am to 3 pm  

· Service area boundaries apply  

· Round-trip, door-through-door service  (Volunteers walk riders from the 

parking lot to their appointments, wait until appointment is finished and 

drive them home afterwards)   

 INTERESTED IN JOINING THE TEAM?  

· Complete an application and online background check  

· Attend one orientation meeting  
· Once approved, sign-up for rides using our online RideSchedulersystem (or 

via telephone if you prefer)  

· Minimum of one drive per month  

· Call Karen Zelle, Services Coordinator at 314-395-0988 or email: 

kzelle@shepherdscenter-wk.org to get started.  

The Shepherd’s Center: Transportation Service-Drivers 

Day Camp registration is now open! 

The Rock Hill Day Camp will  
run June 7-July 16,  

Monday-Friday 9am-3pm.  
For additional information on day 
camp and a link to register online, 

click here. 
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http://www.richmondheights.org/departments/parks_and_recreation_cooperative/maplewood_family_aquatic_center.php
https://www.webstergroves.org/188/Aquatic-Center

